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Meet just a few of the pets we’ve helped through Hope4Paws! 

Our mission is to have pets in safe, happy forever 
homes, and to promote spay/neuter to prevent pet 
overpopulation. 

We offer a voucher program to help pet owners afford to spay/neuter 
their pets – Just schedule an appointment at John Day River Veterinary 
Center, and ask for the Hope4Paws voucher when you come in for your 
appointment.

We are an all-volunteer nonprofit organization dedicated to helping pets 
in Grant County, which has no animal shelter or animal control agency.

CAN YOU HELP?

We need you more than ever. Even 
though our 2020/2021 fundraisers 
had to be canceled, our volunteers 
have continued helping pets and pet 
owners throughout the pandemic. 
You can help by donating to 
Hope4Paws: Grant County, PO Box 
912, John Day, OR 97845, through our 
Facebook page, or call 541-575-0500 
for information.

We also welcome volunteers. If you 
can serve on a committee, foster an 
animal, transport pets, or help plan 
future events, give us a call.

Thank you!

Don’t forget to spay/neuter!


